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MCK publishes Open Letters in local 
newspapers 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Enníska/February 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to announce that it has 
purchased ads in the two local newspapers as a notice to 
remind Kahnawa’kehrò:non of their obligations regarding the 
Kahnawà:ke Membership Law.  
 
The MCK once again reiterates the position that the community 
clearly continues to support the eligibility requirements in the 
law and, more specifically, the original principles of the 1981 
Moratorium on Mixed Marriages and subsequent legislation. 
 
Additionally, a notice to those non-Indigenous persons not 
eligible to reside in Kahnawà:ke has also been published. 
 
Both notices have been published in the form of open letters. 
The letters appear in a full-page ad in today’s Iorì:wase. The 
same letters are scheduled to appear in next week’s Eastern 
Door. Following that, the letters will be placed in the local 
mailboxes. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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